
Cancelling Your Health Insurance In Virginia 

If you had an active account on the Federal Health Insurance Marketplace in 

Virginia as of September 1, 2023 your account was transferred to the NEW 

Virginia Health Benefit Exchange and set for automatic renewal for January 1, 

2024. 

For those who need to cancel their plan or have cancelled their plan between 

October 1, 2023 and December 31, 2023 your 2023 plan will be cancelled on the 

effective date shown on the receipt provided to you by me or you can check your 

healthcare.gov account or call the Federal Marketplace to verify your termination 

date. You can also call me. 

The Federal Health Insurance Marketplace and the NEW Virginia Health Benefit 

Exchange are two separate systems that do not communicate with each other. If 

your 2023 policy termination date has been set, your 2023 plan will be cancelled 

on that date. Since all information from the 2023 application was transferred to the 

NEW Virginia Health Benefit Exchange the plan set for automatic renewal for 

January 1, 2024 also needs to be cancelled. 

For those who I directly helped with their cancellation you have already signed all 

the consents that are a new requirement by The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

that need to be signed by all consumers on the Federal Health Insurance 

Marketplace, before we the agent or broker can access your account. Because the 

January 1, 2024 renewal applications are not on the Federal Marketplace but on the 

New Virginia Health Benefit Exchange you will be required to sign the Virginia 

specific consent agreement in order for me to be able to assist you with cancelling 

the Auto Renewal for January 1, 2024 

Those who request my assistance with a 2023 health insurance cancellation from 

today’s date until the end of 2023 will be required to complete both agreements. 

All others only need to complete the Virginia Prior Consent Form. It is a simple 

online form and can be completed on any device with an internet connection. 

 

 

 



I am here to help you through this transition. Please reach out to me with any 

questions you have. Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this 

transition 

 

 

Federal Marketplace Prior Consent Form  

https://www.jotform.com/232919297167065  

Virginia Prior Consent Form  

https://www.jotform.com/232890095441054  

 

Sheron Sidbury 
Healthcare Cost Containment Specialist 

7676 Richmond Hwy #6817 
Alexandria, VA 22306 

(571) 636-9366 
sheron@sesinsureme.com  

https://www.youdesignaplan.com/  
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